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Action from ECLS Committee on 20 February 2024 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 15 

Report Title Question Time – Moray College 

Responsible Officer: Vivienne Cross 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

 
Information to be sought from 
College as to impact of proposed 
job cuts on courses. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Following e-mail to schools in early February, 
College confirmed that the following 
programmes were being removed from their 
Senior Phase offer: 

• Advanced Higher Biology 

• Advanced Higher Chemistry 

• Foundation Apprenticeship - Engineering 
(continuing students will be able to 
complete their 2nd year)  

• Foundation Apprenticeship - Food & Drink  

• Foundation Apprenticeship - Hospitality 
 
We continue to work closely with College in 
academic partnership, where a wide range of 
courses continue to run as with previous years 
for a large number of pupils to participate in, 
principally through our existing College 
Wednesday arrangement. 
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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